[image: image1.wmf] 


[image: image2.wmf] 


Dear Parent/Guardian,
We need YOUR help!
The annual School Discos take place on Wednesday 6th November 2013 and we would be grateful for help from any volunteers able to assist in the smooth running of this event.

Please complete the reply slip below to let us know if you are available to help out.  You would be required to arrive 15 minutes before the start of the Disco you are helping at, so we can have arrangements in place to ensure everything runs smoothly. 
The school would also like to ask for volunteers to help at the Book Fair.  This will be open during the school day from 5th-8th November inclusive, as well as the evening of the 6th.  Please indicate on the slip below if you are able to help in any way, or speak to Mrs Forsyth in the school office if you would like more information. 

 Please return the reply slip by Friday 1st November at the latest.

Thank you in anticipation.  These events would not be able to go ahead without your help.
Kind regards,
New Machar School Parent Council

(

FAO PARENT COUNCIL - New Machar School Disco – Wednesday 6th November 2013
Parent’s Name:

Contact No.:
 


Eldest Child’s Name:

Class:
 


I am able to help at the following disco:-

(
Nursery

· P1-3

· P4-7

· All three

I am able to help at the Book Fair on the following dates/times:
Tuesday 5th November                 morning  □        afternoon  □
Wednesday 6th November            morning  □        afternoon  □         evening  □
Thursday 7th November                morning  □        afternoon  □
Friday 8th November                     morning  □        afternoon  □
Please complete as appropriate and return to your child’s teacher

by Friday 1st November 2013.
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